
VILLAGE OF KINGSTON 
PO BOX 193  105 WEST ANN STREET 

KINGSTON, WI  53939 
920-394-3309 

kingstonvlg@centurytel.net 
website:  kingstonvlgwi.com 

President:  Jason Jerome                Clerk/Treasurer:  Kathy Jerome   
Trustee:  Richie Plath                            Trustee:  Billy John Glover  

 Plant Operator/Village Maintenance:  Bob Dolgner     
 

• The Village Board meets the 2nd Monday of every month at 7:00 PM.  Minutes of Village meetings and 
all other pertinent information are posted at the Post Office, Bank and Village Hall. 

• There is no overnight parking on Village Streets from November 1st through April 1st.  Property owners 
are responsible for keeping sidewalks free of ice and snow.  Sidewalks must be cleared of snow and ice 
by 10:00 am or within 3 hours of daylight after snow stops.  REMINDER…it is illegal to shovel snow 
into the roadway once the plows have already plowed the street. 

• Remember…garbage is picked up weekly on Tuesday unless Monday or Tuesday is a Holiday then it is 
picked up on Wednesday.  Recycling is picked up every other Tuesday.  Recycling is MANDATORY in 
the Village.  If you need a recycling cart, please notify the Village office.  Recycling carts are the 
property of Waste Management and must be left at property when moving.  Fall and Spring clean up 
will be provided for large, non burnable items.  Dumpster is located in the old landfill site on Mill St.  
Village will notify you of the dates 

• Building permits are required any time the outside dimensions change or ANY remodeling is done that 
exceeds $2500.00.  A building permit is required with new construction of a building; ANY 
SIZE…ANY COST. 

• REMINDER...there is a dog ordinance in the Village.  No dogs will be allowed to run at large and must 
be on a leash if off the property.  Dogs running loose can be impounded and any costs will be paid by 
the owner.  Also, per State Statutes, it is unlawful to keep any dog 6 months of age or older without 
licensing or harbor or keep a dog which habitually pursues any vehicle on any public street or assaults or 
attacks any person.  Please notify Clerk if you need a license.  PLEASE clean up after your pets!!! 

• Green Lake County has a Medical Drop Box located in the front foyer to the Green Lake County 
Government Center, County Road A, Green Lake.  Medical drop boxes collect unwanted 
pharmaceuticals from the public in an attempt to remove them from our natural environment and the 
environment of others who's unprescribed use would be dangerous and illegal.  It is available 24/7. 

• I will be collecting taxes and issuing dog licenses at the Village Hall on the following dates: (or by 
appointment or anytime I am working at the hall.) Payment by credit card is not accepted by the Village 
of Kingston. 

 
December 28th from 10 AM-12 NOON 
December 30th from 12 NOON-3 PM 
January 31st from 12 NOON-2 PM  

 
If you prefer, you can mail or deposit your tax payment in the sewer drop box in front of the Village Hall.  
Please enclose a stamped, self addressed envelope if you would like a receipt.  If you need a dog license, please 
fill out the form on the back and mail or drop in the sewer drop box and I will mail your license(s).   
 
 
Merry Christmas and a Very Happy New Year 
 
 
 

mailto:kingstonvlg@centurytel.net


 
DOG/KENNEL LICENSE INFORMATION 

 
 

Cost of a dog license is $3.00 for spayed or neutered and $8.00 if not spayed or neutered.  Failure to obtain a 
dog license is subject to a citation from the Green Lake County Sheriff's Department.  The fine for an 
unlicensed dog is $150.00 per dog.  The fine for an unvaccinated dog is $150.00 per dog.  For your own 
protection, get your dog licensed and vaccinated.  Homeowners, PLEASE pass this information along to your  
renters.  
State Law requires the rabies certificate be submitted with your payment.  I CANNOT by law license any dog 
without it.  If the rabies certificate cannot be found, contact the vet that administered the vaccination and ask 
them to send you a copy of the certificate.  Payment for license will be sent back if a current rabies certificate is 
not enclosed and the dog will be listed as unlicensed and will be turned over to the County. 
 

DOG NAME BREED COLOR SEX NEUT/SPAY FEE RABIES 
REC'D 

RABIES DUE   

        
        
        
        

 

 
Make checks payable to Village of Kingston Treasurer     Total___________ 
 
Your Name:________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Street Address:_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City:_______________________________State:_____________________________Zip Code:_____________ 
  
Don't Forget - please enclose a self-addressed envelope for return of the license. 
 
KENNEL LICENSES:  The County requires anyone with 5 or more dogs to obtain a kennel license.  An 
inspection of the kennel must be completed and passed before tags can be issued.  An inspection report and 
proof of vaccination must be submitted when applying for tags.  Please contact the Tri-County Environmental 
Health Consortium to schedule an inspection.  The number is 920-294-4070.  


